
 

 

 
 

 

Mr. Harrison Evans 

The Rotaract Club of New York 

PO Box 1500,  

New York, NY 10156 

Dear Harrison and the entirety of the Rotaract Club of the United Nations, 

On behalf of our team at Penta Medical Recycling and the individuals we serve around the world, I would like to 

extend our heartfelt thanks for your generous support. Thanks to your contribution, we were able to purchase 

essential equipment for our warehouse, which plays a critical role in our operations. This equipment includes work 

benches, storage bins, a computer to log equipment, a printer for shipping documents, a shopvac to keep our 

operations space clean, and a cart for efficient transportation and packing of prosthetic equipment.  

This equipment— donated by the Rotaract Club of the United Nations—will be used to help us fulfill our mission of 

collecting and redistributing surplus prosthetic devices to underserved communities around the world. Your 

support directly enables us to expand our impact, reduce medical waste, and restore mobility to individuals in 

need. 

We are incredibly grateful for your partnership and belief in our work. Thank you again for helping us move our 

mission forward. 

 

With appreciation,  

 

 

Anna Szczepanek  

Executive Director  

Penta Medical Recycling  


